CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU ISTANBUL

Fousiing g oI BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

19 February 2024
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Istanbul, as
contained in its BAC Resolution No. 09-2024 dated 19 February 2024, the
procurement of transportation services for arriving Philippine officials to attend the
9th Eurasian Higher Education Summit (EURIE 2024) on 27 to 28 February 2024 in
Istanbul, Turkiye, in the amount of Five Thousand Four Hundred Turkish Lira

(TL5,400.00), without tax and inclusive of other lawful charges, is hereby awarded to
your company.

Very truly yours,

-

SHIR E C. MANANQUIL
Consul General and Acting
Head of the Procuring/Entity

Conforme:

BTO Bilimtur Turizm Organization
Cankaya Mah, Uskip Cd. 3/A,
06680 Cankaya/Ankara

Esentepe Mahallesi, Buyukdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, istanbul, Turkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul.pcg@dfa.gov.ph



CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
Yy : FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU ISTANBUL

Poustin g oI BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

19 February 2024
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award of 19 February 2024
issued by the undersigned for the Consulate General of the Republic of the
Philippines, your company is hereby given this Notice to Proceed for the
procurement of transportation services for arriving Philippine officials to attend the
9th Eurasian Higher Education Summit (EURIE 2024) on 27 to 28 February 2024 in
Istanbul, Turkiye, in the amount of Five Thousand Four Hundred Turkish Lira
(TL5,400.00), without tax and inclusive of other lawful charges.

\
|
Very truly yours, /\

/ SHIRLENE C. MANANQUIL
Consul General and Acting

Head of the Procuring Enti

~

Conforme:

BTO Bilimtur Turizm Organization
Cankaya Mah, Uskiip Cd. 3/A,
06680 Cankaya/Ankara

Esentepe Mahallesi, Buyukdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, istanbul, Turkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul. pcg@dfa.gov.ph



